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Executive Summary
● Minutes from previous CRIO Council meeting were approved
● An overview of the Data Needs Survey results was presented

○ Next tasks will involve reaching out to units/contributors for more information and
to help inform prioritization

○ A summary of results  will be posted on the CRIO website and disseminated to
the community

● NIH Data Management and Sharing Policy (DMSP):
○ Inventorying of public locations for data
○ DMSP best practices
○ Evaluating DMSP already in InfoEd
○ Financial modeling

■ Each School delegate is going to try to indicate a data manager point of
contact

■ Data storage financial modeling is a general need, not only for NIH DMSP
■ How will CU-AMC, Schools and  Research Teams pay for data storage

and management?
● Base level of support provided by Anschutz

○ HIPAA compliant storage should be made available to all
at a base level to reduce risk

● Additional funding will be obtained via standardized grant request
process

● Indirects could be more evenly distributed to reduce costs, create
equity and efficiency

○ Compliance Office will develop a strategy to evaluate DMSP compliance.

● Coordinate launch of a Campus-wide ticketing tool (e.g. Zendesk, Jira)
○ Requires full address book integration
○ Doesn’t necessarily require all teams to use one tool, but rather for them to

integrate
○ Will need to examine how to integrate with hospital partners


